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Docket No. 50-346 i

IO8/A"-Toledo Edison Company
'*. ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse ,u g g

Vice President c /
3'

Nuclear N -

Edison Plaza 6
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

-Thank you for your letter dated February 19, 1981, pertaining to
your plans and actions to improve the security program at the Davis
Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1, which you described during our
meeting on January 29, 1981. As was discussed, your plans appear
to address the concerns we have had and represent a sound systematic
approach to the overall upgrade of your program. We plan to review
your implementation and progress of your actions during future
inspections.

We ' realize that, during the implementation of -the described program,
changes to the approved security plan may become necessary. It

.should be noted that certain changes to that plan require approval
by the Commission before their implementation in accordance with
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations Part:- 50.54(p). - -
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Toledo Edison Company -2- MAR 4 19 81

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have pertaining to
this matter.

Sincerely,

ett 0 -
*

James G. Kepp er
Director

cc: T. D. ?!urray, Station
Superintendent

cc w/Itr dtd 2/19/81, w/Part
2.790(d) attach:

Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b-
AEOD
Resident Inspector, RIII

cc w/1tr dtd 2/19/81, w/o Part
2.790(d) attach:

PDR

Local PDR
NSIC
TIC
Harold W. Kohn, Power

Siting Commission
Helen W. Evans, State of Ohio
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